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Abano Healthcare Group Limited 
Level 16, West Plaza Building 
3-7 Albert Street 
Auckland 
New Zealand 
 
By email:  richard.keys@abanohealthcare.co.nz 

NEW TAKEOVER NOTICE  

Please find attached a new notice by Healthcare Partners Holdings Limited of its intention to 
make a partial takeover offer in respect of Abano Healthcare Group Limited. 

The notice of intention given dated 7 November 2016 is withdrawn.  

 

Yours faithfully 
Healthcare Partners Holdings Limited 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Peter Lionel Hutson 
Director 
 
cc The Takeovers Panel 
 Level 3, Solnet House 
 70 The Terrace 
 PO Box 1171 
 Wellington 6011 
 By email:  takeovers.panel@takeovers.govt.nz 
 
 
cc NZX Limited 
 Level 1, NZX Centre 
 11 Cable Street  
 Wellington 
 By email: announce@nzx.com 
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